
 
 
From: simon ridgewell   
Sent: 22 January 2024 21:34 
To: Medworth <Medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Comments to sectary states Wisbech medworth letter  
 

Clearly mvv has failed to secure any contracts for chp from any local factory ,I have sent the planning 
inspectorate an email of a reply I've received from a director of nestle Purina ,they will not be using 
anything that is produced by the planned incinerator be it chp or steam ,lamb Weston is clearly of 
the same view ,there is a no incinerator yellow sign on there business fence ,,what choice is this for 
any local businesses big or small a bit of cheap energy  at what costs ,loads of extra heavy traffic 
,pollution  ,smell ,the risk of runing there own kids health for a bit of cheap energy ,so in reply to the 
sectary of states letter ,mvv has failed to get any contracts with any local buisnessbecause they dont 
want it in there town or near the schools ,common sense me prevail ,mvv has clearly shown it hasnt 
looked at any other sites as in letter ,and definetly no thought for any local person ,its a town  not a 
city  many thanks mr simon ridgewell  
 
Sent from Outlook for Android 
 

 You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important  




